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ATTENDANCE FROM 1st 

SEPTEMBER 2022 

Overall attendance 94.5%  Target 96% 

AJS 93.4% EL/JS 94.9% SC 95.7%  KC 94.0% 

 

 

 

What a busy half term we have planned!  Sports day, transition to new year groups and 

Junior School, Year 2 performances, it’s all happening!!  Our Year 2 children had their first 

transition into the Juniors today, taking part in a PE lesson.  They all had a great time and 

are looking forward to their next session. 

Good luck to our gymnasts who are at a competition today.  This takes a lot of courage and 

we are super proud of you. Mrs Allen, Headteacher  

Mrs Allen, Headteacher 

 

Dates for your 

 Diary 2022-2023 
Week Commencing 12th June 2023 Year 1 

(and Year 2 re takes) Phonics Assessments 

Wed 14 June 2023- School Sports 

Afternoon 

Fri 16 June 2023 – St Benedict’s Hospice 

Fundraising Day WEAR Yellow 

Wed 21 June 2023 Nursery Sports Day 

TRANSITION TO NEW YEAR GROUPS 

Fri 23 June 2023 – NON UNIFORM DAY – 

in exchange for Chocolate Tombola  

Wed 28 and Thurs 29 June for all pupils in 

Sunderland Local Authority 

Fri 7 July 2023 – Summer Fayre & Picnic – 

joint celebration for both Infant & Junior 

school’s families 

Tues 18 July 2023 - Year 2 Leavers 

Assembly & Leavers Performance 

Thurs 20 July 2023 – school closes for 

summer holiday 

     

 

 

 

  

Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Cruise’s class for 

winning the attendance bear this week 

with 98.3% attendance.  
 

Reporting a Pupil absence 
 

If your child is absent from school you must 

contact the school office before 8.50am.  

 You can either speak to a member of staff 

or leave a message  

on 0191 9171910. 

Please DO NOT inform us via ClassDojo.  

Staff may not check Dojo throughout the 

day as they are teaching, so messages will 

be missed. 

Our annual Sports Day for Reception, Y1 and Y2 is being held next Wednesday afternoon, 14th 

June 2023. This will take place at 2pm on the Junior School field, which can be accessed at the 

rear of the school, and we anticipate that it will last for roughly an hour. There will be sign-posts 

to show where your child's class will be situated, to enable you to get a good spot for cheering 

them on! Please can you make sure that your child either has sunscreen in school, or that this has 

been applied at home prior to the event. as we hope for a lovely sunny day for our races! The 

children need to come to school in their uniform as normal, and they will change into P.E kits after 

lunch. Looking forward to seeing your there! 



  

 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Payments–Pay360 

Educational Payments 
Any parents who require help to set up 

your account (you do not need a 

different code every time you need to 

pay) please contact the school office and 

we will be able to assist you. Once set up 

your account you can pay for everything 

trips, clubs etc. as we move forward to a 

cashless system. You can also scan this 

QR Code to take you directly to the main 

page 

 

Uniform 

Please can we remind parents/carers that 

our policy is black shoes.  I have noticed 

some children are wearing white trainers or 

colourful trainers.  Please can you ensure 

your child has black shoes/trainers on. 

 
 

Social Media  
Please can we remind parents/carers to 

follow our Social Media pages as we are 

always updating our pages with the 

excellent activities our children are 

doing in school 

ClassDojo   
It’s fantastic to see so many parents getting 

involved again and we would love to see more!!  

Please keep checking for updates in the class 

story and please send photos of what your 

child is getting up to at home, we love to see 

them having fun!!  

If you see a post please feel free to comment 

and like it on the class posts, it really means a 

lot to staff!! 
 

Safeguarding 
If you have any safeguarding 

concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact school and speak to either 

Mrs Allen or Miss Lumsden  
 
 

 

Pre-loved Uniform 
We have a selection of pre-loved uniform 

in our school reception area. It is freshly 

washed and bagged.  So please feel free 

to have a look if there is anything you 

need for a small contribution,  

If you have any good quality uniform you 

would like to donate please hand in to the 

school office. 

 
 

Too Good To Go is the app that lets you 

rescue unsold food from an untimely fate at 

your favourite spots. 

Use the app to explore shops and 

restaurants in your local area and save 

Surprise Bags of surplus food from going to 

waste at a great price. 
 

https://www.toogoodtogo.com/en-gb 

https://www.toogoodtogo.com/en-gb


  

 


